
 

 

 

October 14, 2012 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

2012 Presidential General Election 

Logic and Accuracy Testing 

 
The 2012 Presidential General Election will be held on Tuesday, November 6, 2012.  

 

The public is invited to observe as the San Bernardino County Elections Office conducts Logic 

and Accuracy testing on the County’s voting systems. These tests will be performed on 

Thursday, October 18, 2012 from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. and on Friday, October 19, 2012 from 9 a.m. 

to 5 p.m.  

 

The Logic and Accuracy testing is one of many performance and quality assurance processes that 

the Elections Office completes prior to each election. 

 

If you are interested in observing, or have any questions or comments, call the Elections Office 

at (909) 387-8300. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


